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Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
19th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
21 of our children competed in a swimming gala at Penrith Pool last week and we are so proud of them. 
Not only did they all swim brilliantly, they also showed a wonderful sporting attitude and our bus driver 
commented that they were the most polite children she has ever driven. Isn’t that great!? 
 
Healthy Swap app 
Please find attached information about the NHS healthier swap app, which we also received last week. 
 
After School Clubs  
Clubs for this term are: 
 
Monday      ~ transition club ~ Year 6 only 
                    ~ cycling club (you need to be able to ride a bike to attend this club and you will need to book   
                       with Mrs Dowes) 
 
Tuesday       ~ Drawing club 
                      ~ Netball (paused for a couple of weeks until the nights are light enough) 
 
Wednesday ~ lunchtime netball club  
                       ~ Craft Club 
 
Thursday     ~ Healthy Living Club 
 
Friday          ~ Football club (Year 5 and 6) 
                     ~ Games Club  
 
Cost of club is £2 per session and £2 for wrap around (4.30pm to 5pm). 
If you have more than one child attending, we are offering a reduction of 50p for the second child and 
£1 for a third child. 
 
Learning this Term 
Information about our learning this term will be sent home before the end of the week. You will also 
find it on our school website in the current learning area.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Helen Hepworth 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 


